

3rd June 2019



RACE FOR LIFE

Dear Parents/Carers,

After the success of last year, we have decided to hold our very own Race for Life event again during the week of 10th June, for Cancer Research UK, and we'd love all the children (and staff!) to join the fun.

The children will all run a mile on the school field during their PE lesson that week and we would like everyone to bring in a minimum donation of £1 to raise money for this amazing charity and for this they will receive their own Race for Life Medal!

Our youngsters are the generation that could see ground breaking treatments and cures for cancer in their lifetime. They're the young warriors who could be the researchers and lifesavers of tomorrow. By taking part in Race for Life and uniting together against cancer, they'll be doing something really special.

Cancer Research UK receives no government funding for their research, so the more of us who join the fight against cancer, the more money we can raise to beat cancer sooner.

Thank you for your support,

Vicky Hearson Assistant Headteacher

v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

